
1319735 B.C. LTD. ANNOUNCES RTO WITH
LOW6 LIMITED WILL NOT PROCEED

TORONTO, ONTARIO, CANADA, January 15, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- 1319735 B.C. Ltd. (the

“Company”) announces that its previously announced reverse takeover by Low6 Limited (“Low6”)

will not proceed. The Company will continue to search for new business opportunities and

transactions.

Forward-Looking Statements and Information and Cautionary Statements

This press release may include certain statements that may be deemed "forward-looking

statements". Although the Company believes the expectations expressed in such forward-

looking statements are based on reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees

of future performance and actual results or developments may differ materially from those in

forward-looking statements.

For more information, please contact:

1319735 B.C. LTD.

Binyomin Posen 

Chief Financial Officer & Director

Telephone: 416 481-2222

Email: bposen@plazacapital.ca

Binyomin Posen

1319735 B.C. Ltd.

+1 416-481-2222

bposen@plazacapital.ca

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/681488309

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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